Felix Tinkov

From: kunzel@cox.net

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 1:03 PM
To: erichlaw@gmail.com

Cc: Untiedt, Steven J.

Subject: 310 San Fernando

* EXTERNAL EMAIL - Please use Caution. *

The house at 310 San Fernando St. was builtin 1912 in La Playa...the oldest neighborhood in Pt. Loma, and not far
from where Juan Rodriguez Cabrillo landed in 1542, and claimed the land for Spain.

A photo taken in 1913 shows a dozen or so structures in the area.

In 2025 the only one standing is the house at 310 San Fernando.

Each structure was a piece of our history.

| urge you to declare that this house has historical and architectural value, and designate it as such.

Thank you

Klonie Kunzel
kunzel@cox.net




